Village School wins Faculty Cup as H.F.E.E. raises over 57,000

The Battle of the Faculties was a great success! Children and parents from all four schools cheered many
teachers who were competing for the Faculty Cup. It was such a success we unfortunately had to turn
some people away for safety reasons. Those who were able to attend saw events that included three-
legged races, egg toss and group dance.

Thank you to High School Principal Loughran for running the event, as well all the teachers, custodians,
H.F.E.E. members, the volunteers who stocked the snackbar, and local law enforcement for their help in
making this a wonderful success.

The event raised more than $7,000 from the tickets, 50/50 and the snack bar. Thank you to everyone
who came!

Brian Schillaci, Principal of Village School with the Faculty Cup




